
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. 

 

We would like to inform you that, effective immediately, all payments should be directed to 
our Arubabank account. If you have previously made payments to our CMB bank account, 
we kindly ask you to update your records accordingly. 

 

Our new bank account details are as follows: 

• Arubabank Account Number: 2536530190 
You will also find this information at the bottom of each invoice. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation in making this change, and thank you in advance 
for your attention to this matter. 

 

Kind regards, 
Jokoeza Hooplot 
Managing Director 

 

 


